
Trekking 
in Nepal
an illustrated talk by 
Nick White

You are warmly invited to the 
Annual General Meeting of 
The Friends of St Mary’s Church, Sundridge
7.00pm, Friday 5th April 2019, 
at St Mary’s Church, Sundridge 
The meeting will be followed 
by an illustrated talk

Nick and three friends spent three weeks last October in Nepal, two of them trekking 
in the Himalayas, in his words mostly uphill. 

He returned from the trip with wonderful memories of the experience 
and over 100 beautiful photographs. 

Nick has very kindly offered to share his experience with us using the photographs to
illustrate the dramatic beauty of the Himalayas

Entrance is free and there will be light refreshments available after the talk


